Javier Canon

Sent: Thursday, 19 December 2019 5:21 PM

To: Javier Canon

Subject: Yarrabee Solar Farm (SSD-9237-Mod-1) - Submission
#449867

Hi Javier

Please find the following feedback from Narrandera Shire Council regarding the modification

e Traffic Movements - NSC has no objection to construction and operation traffic being concentrated via the
western access and the road/intersections conditions for this access would remain priority to the
Murrumbidgee Shire. However NSC does have concerns that not all traffic, especially operation traffic, will
still be significant from the east. Therefore it is our belief that the original conditions should remain in
relation to the eastern access.

e BESS changes — Council has no comment to make regarding the these changes.

Cheers

Bridey Hugo
Development & Environment Officer

| Email: council@narrandera.nsw.gov.au

MERRY CHRISTMAS

From all the staff at Narrandera Shire Council we would like
to wish everyone a very Merry Christrnas and a safe and happy
Mew Year.

Cur administration offices will be ¢ ed from

12pm Fric 20 December 2019 and
re-open at 8.15am Thursday 2 January
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Narrandera
Narrandera Shire Council acknowledges the traditional owners of the lands of Narrandera Shire, the Wiradjuri people.
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This e-mail, together with any attachments, is for the exclusive and confidential use of the addressee(s). Any other distribution, use of, or
reproduction without prior written consent is strictly prohibited. The opinions expressed in this message are the personal views of the sender
and do not necessarily represent the corporate opinions or policies of Narrandera Shire Council. If this e-mail has been sent to you in error,
please delete the e-mail completely and immediately from your system. Narrandera Shire Council does not warrant or guarantee this message
to be free of errors, interference or viruses. Please note: information provided to Council in correspondence may be made publicly available, in
accordance with the Government Information Public Access Act (GIPA Act) 2009.





